
What have we been learning this week? 

Summer 2—Week beginning 23.6.25 

 

We have been very busy making superhero (and prin-
cess) costumes this week. We looked at rotten vege-
tables and compared them with when they were fresh. 
We looked at our peas, carrots, tomato’s and straw-
berries growing in the garden. We have been catching 
and counting frozen peas.  
Book of the week– Veg Patch Party 
Rhyme of the week– Hokey Cokey  
Word of the week— small  

Letter of the week— t 

Math's 

This week we have been making pat-
terns with colours, objects and with 
sounds. The children have made pat-
tern snakes. We have been catching 
and counting peas 
and have been talk-
ing about money in 
the role play area.    

 

Literacy 

This week we continued reading about Supertato 
and how he planned to catch the evil pea!  

 

We have loved singing the Veg 
Patch Party song and have also 
been learning about Pantosaurus 
and his pants, written by the 
NSPCC.  

Next Term 

Next week we will be designing and creating our own clever traps 
for the Pea’s. We will be making jelly to trap the pea’s and we 
will eat some for snack. We will have an afternoon tea with the 
children on Thursday, making sandwiches, jelly and chopping 
fruit.  
Pool hire—If a group of you would like to hire the pool for 
Nursery aged children please get in touch with the main office.  

Book of the week– Giraffes can’t dance 
Rhyme of the week– here we go round the mulberry bush   
Word of the week— after  

Letter of the week— p 


